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FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 23, 2007

TO: Honorable Jane Nelson, Chair, Senate Committee on Health & Human Services 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1313 by Uresti (Relating to reporting requirements for health occupation regulatory 
agencies.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Occupations Code to require each health occupation regulatory agency to file an 
annual report with the chairs of the house and senate committees with primary oversight over the 
agency.  The bill would require the Health Professions Council to adopt a standard format that must be 
used by health occupation regulatory agencies in the annual report no later than January 1, 2008.

Based on information provided by the Health Professions Council, the Texas Medical Board, the 
Board of Dental Examiners, the Board of Nurse Examiners, the Board of Chiropractic Examiners, the 
Board of Podiatric Medical Examiners, the Optometry Board, the Board of Pharmacy, and the Board 
of Examiners of Psychologists, it is assumed that any costs related to the duties and responsibilities 
associated with implementing the provisions of the bill could be covered by utilizing existing 
resources.

The bill would take effect September 1, 2007.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 364 Health Professions Council, 503 Texas Medical Board, 504 Texas State Board of 
Dental Examiners, 507 Board of Nurse Examiners, 508 Board of Chiropractic 
Examiners, 512 Board of Podiatric Medical Examiners, 514 Optometry Board, 515 
Board of Pharmacy, 520 Board of Examiners of Psychologists
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